
 
 

This is a message for families of Nathaniel Rochester Community School No. 3. 

 

First, I want to let you know that all children are safe. However, because of a police 

situation in the neighborhood, the school was in a brief lockout this afternoon. This 

means that classes took place normally, but all exterior doors were secured and 

monitored.  

 

This was only a precautionary measure to ensure the safety of your children. School will 

be dismissed at the normal time of 4:30 pm. Thank you. 
 


